From: Maya

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Re Deep Geologic Repository For Low And Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste
Date: March 6, 2017 6:31:41 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a resident of Massachusetts and am reaching out to convey my hope that the
above mentioned plan to dig a repository for nuclear waste a half mile from the
Great Lakes (the source of drinking water for 44 million people) will not move

forward.
Thank you for your time,

Maya Karpovich
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